
 
PCCS Board of Directors, 

Outreach Committee Meeting  
Approved Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday September 15, 2020 @ 6:00 pm  
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 

The Outreach Committee meeting was held virtually through Zoom 
 

The meeting was called order at 6:03PM by Chair G Deigan  
 

A quorum was established with a roll call. In attendance: Stacey White, Jim Mertz, Rebekka Herrington 
and Geoff Deigan all present 
  
Kevin Hartwell was absent.  
 
Public attendees included: 
Board Chair Nell Anen 
Board Member Joanne Stewart 
 

Discussion Items  
1. Mr. Deigan gave an update on the committee goals and frequency of meeting and discussed the 

feasibility and limitations of outreach opportunities during the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 

2. Mr. Deigan presented a new initiative called the PSO Mini Grant and detailed the process and 
function of the grant program. The program was designed in concert with the PSO to aid the PCCS 
Community, in their time of need through the pandemic. Funding for the grants was generously 
donated by the PSO and their successful fundraising and may support up to 3 grant cycles for FY21. 

 

3. Mr. Deigan shared the FY21 1st Quarter Enrollment number for the school with 431 in district 
students and 1 out of district student. This caps the enrollment at full capacity for the FY 21 school 
year. Mr. Deigan shared that the schools waitlist is still heavily populated at nearly every grade band 
with over 150 families currently on the wait list.  

 

4. Discussion continued with the demographics of the current enrollment. Both LatinX and Two or 
More Races categories increased from FY20 and Caucasian dropped nearly 3 %.  Asian and African 
American categories remain at the same level as the previous year.  

 

Public Comment – There was public comment given at the meeting 
 

Action Items -- There were no action items for this meeting 
 

New Business         
The next scheduled Outreach Committee meeting is scheduled for January 19, 2021 at 7PM. 
 

Being no further business of the committee a motion to adjourn was made by Jim Mertz, seconded by 
Stacey White – all committee member voted aye. Meeting adjourned at 6:54PM   
 

Respectfully Submitted , 
 
Geoff Deigan  


